
STRATEGIC GOAL1 

Effectiveness, Governance and Sustainability

Objective

Attract, develop and retain a 
talented diverse student body

Objective

Objective

Objective

A C C R E D I T E D

1st IN BAHRAIN BY 
TIMES HIGHER 
EDUCATION

ASIIN EUR-ACE

Maintain a people focused culture 
to attract, develop and retain 
sta! dedicated to the university’s 
mission

Maintain and develop campus 
infrastructure as appropriate for 
a 21st century modern university

Sustain and institutionalise quality 
management, accreditation and 
ranking standards across all 
operations



STRATEGIC GOAL 2 

Education Excellence and Learner Experience

Objective

Provide superior learning 
opportunities and an 
outstanding learner experience

Objective

Promote life-long learning skills 
for personal and professional 
development



STRATEGIC GOAL 3 

Education Excellence and Learner Experience

Objective

Promote Knowledge Transfer 
Partnerships in Research

Objective

Sustain intellectual contribution 
and production of high-quality 
research



STRATEGIC GOAL 4 

Social Responsibility and Community Engagement

Objective

Expand and nurture relationships 
with the local and regional 
community

Objective

Promote citizenship and social 
responsibility towards positive 
societal impact


